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January 4, 2010 

 

 

Mr. Edward Ryan 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

RE:   C00139519, Motion Picture Association of America PAC 

 October Monthly Report 9/1/2009 - 9/30/2009 

 

Dear Mr. Ryan:  

 

This letter is in response to your letter dated December 4, 2009, regarding the above-mentioned report.  In completing a 

thorough review of our 2009 PAC records, we noted that several contributions were reported incorrectly, beginning in 

April of 2009.  Thus, all reports from that date will be amended to reflect the changes made.  The changes include: 

 

* Contributions reported as Line 12 transfers, were appropriated reported as Line 11 (a) and (c) contributions as 

appropriate. 

* Contributions reported to candidates Rockefeller, Goodlatte, and Pelosi, were changed to reflect that these 

contributions were actually made to their leadership PACs. 

* A contribution to the Nevada State Democratic Party was inadvertently not entered into the dataset, and thus not 

reported. 

* Some bank fees were not reported. 

 

These issues have been corrected in the amended reports that are being filed.  Please feel free to contact me if you 

have any additional questions.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelley O'Connell 

Treasurer 

 


